
From: John Elmore [mailto:johnandmollye@cox.net]  
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2012 11:16 AM 
To: planningcommission@sandiego.gov; Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Cc: Congressman Duncan Hunter; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; 
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; 
SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; 
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us; JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; 
RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; 
Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov; 
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov; gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov 
Subject: Quail Brush Power Plant 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
  
My husband and I are adamantly opposed to the proposed location of this power plant!  It's too 
close to the schools that would be down wind that our granddaughter attends or will be 
attending and the family-oriented residential neighborhood of Santee!!  In addition to being in a 
fire hazard area and ruining one of the best, pristine city parks we have, Mission Trails!!!  Please, 
please do not change the zoning at this site.  There's reasons this location was not zoned for this 
type of use in the first place.  There must be a more suitable location for this plant in the county 
somewhere; it's a big county.  
Thank you, 
John & Molly Elmore 
Turnford Dr., San Diego 92119 
 

 DATE
 RECD.

DOCKET
11-AFC-3

JUN 18 2012

JUN 18 2012


